
NASSAU COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

Garden City, New York 11530 

Academic, Student Affairs & Enrollment Committee Meeting Minutes 

January 22, 2025 

The meeting of the Academic, Student Affairs & Enrollment Committee of the Board of Trustees was 

held in the College Center Building rooms 252-253. The meeting was called to order by Trustee Tuman 

at 5:18 p.m. 

 

Committee Members Present:  Donna Tuman, Chair 

 Lynne D’Agostino 

 John Durso, appointed ad hoc  

             Jordon Groom 

 Jorge Gardyn (ex-officio) 

Committee Members Absent:  Kathy Weiss 

Also in Attendance:  John Durso, Wanda Jackson, George Siberón 

 CAO Conzatti, VP Genette-Alvarez, Asst. VP Follick   

 

1. Approval of Minutes 

Trustee Tuman requested a motion to approve the minutes of December 10, 2024.  Trustee 

Groom moved the motion; seconded by Trustee D’Agostino.  Motion carried 4-0.     

2. Academic Affairs: Middle States 

VP Alvarez-Ortiz reported that the Self-Study report was submitted along with 115 evidentially 

documents to Middle States capturing an honest reflection of NCC and where we can be in the future.  

The Middle States Steering committee did an excellent job and she thanked Dr. Conzatti for her support 

and feedback. As a reminder, the Middle States Team visit is scheduled from March 9 – 12, 2025. 

3. Enrollment Updates 

Asst. VP Follick presented the enrollment report revealing for Winter 2025 census comparing 

January 6, 2025 to January 6, 2024 reporting an increase of 12.71% in credits and 10.70% in head count. 

Spring 2025 semester comparing January 21, 2025 to January 19, 2024, 6 days prior to the start of the 

spring semester, reveals an increase of 4.29% in credits and 3.35% in head count and comparing January 

21, 2025 to January 21, 2024 reveals a decrease in applications for non-degree and visiting students but 

an increase in non-degree and visiting registered students.  

The registrar’s office sends out regular communications via Slate using both text and email to 

students.  Summer 2025 registration begins on March 10, 2025. 

For Spring First-year students enrollment trends for the past 3 years show an overall increase in 

registered, transfer and re-admit students. 

Trustee Tuman adjourned the meeting at 5:25 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Anne E. Brandi 

Secretary to the President and 

  the Board of Trustees 


